

Tuesday 2<sup>nd</sup> June 2020

Dear parents,
Hope you are all safe and well.
On Thursday 4th June 2020 you can pick up a home learning pack for your child in Reception from the school football pitch.
The allocated time for the pick is between 12.30 - 1.30 pm. After this time the gates will be locked.
Please tick your child's name on the class list provided to indicate that you have taken a home learning pack.
Kind Regards,
Mrs Miah

Principal - Mr Nigel Fowler

Associate Principal – Mrs Lauren Norris

Grasmere Road, Oldham, OL4 1NG Tel: 0161 213 1235 https://www.oasisacademyclarksfield.org/

